THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 4, 1981

Dear Margaret:

I was delighted to be with you again at
Montebello. You played such an important
role in our discussions. We might still
be drafting the communique if it were not
for you.

Nancy thoroughly enjoyed the festivities

of the Royal Wedding. Certainly, my thoughts
were with you and the people of Great Britain
on that memorable occasion.

I look forward to the closest possible
relations between our two countries. You
know, of course, the esteem in which I hold
our personal friendship.

Sincerely,

R o

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister

London




